
From: Jason Timmons
To: Dilmore, Cory; Lois Rose
Cc: Gary Bennett; Tedder, Richard; Dilmore, Cory; Kromhout, Elizabeth; McLaurin, Albert; Krumbholz, Bill
Subject: RE: WACS Facility ID/ Name: 51614/Sarasota County CCSWDC
Date: Friday, December 20, 2013 6:47:49 AM
Attachments: LTR_CCSWDC_DraftSWOpsPermitProofofPublication_FDEP_2013_12_17.pdf

Cory and El:

Attached is a PDF of correspondence that was shipped out yesterday, it should be delivered to the
 Department today, which contains the proof of publication of the Department’s Notice of Proposed
 Agency Action for Draft Permit No. 130542-022-SO/01 . The notice was published on December 17,
 2013. Please contact me with any questions. Thank you.

Jason

Jason Timmons, P.E.
Sarasota County Public Utilities | Solid Waste Engineer
office:  941-861-1572
cell:      941-400-2370
email:   jtimmons@scgov.net
4000 Knights Trail Road, Nokomis, FL 34275

All communications sent to and from Sarasota County Government are subject to the public records law
 of Florida.

 

 

From: Dilmore, Cory [mailto:Cory.Dilmore@dep.state.fl.us] On Behalf Of EPOST_SWM
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2013 03:05 PM
To: Lois Rose
Cc: Jason Timmons; Gary Bennett; Tedder, Richard; Dilmore, Cory; Kromhout, Elizabeth; McLaurin,
 Albert; Krumbholz, Bill
Subject: WACS Facility ID/ Name: 51614/Sarasota County CCSWDC

 

In an effort to provide a more efficient service, the Florida Department of
 Environmental Protection’s Solid Waste Regulation Section is forwarding the attached
 document to you by electronic correspondence in lieu of a hard copy through the normal
 postal service.

We ask that only the Permittee verify receipt of this document by sending a “reply”
 message to EPOST_SWM@dep.state.fl.us. (An automatic “reply message” is not sufficient to
 verify receipt). If your email address has changed or you anticipate that it will change in the
 future, please advise accordingly in your reply.  You may also update this information by
 contacting Cory Dilmore at 850-245-8712 or El Kromhout at 850-245-8744.

The attached document is in “pdf” format and will require Adobe Reader 6 or higher to
 open properly. You may download a free copy of this software at
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 www.adobe.com/products/acrobat/readstep2.html.

Please note that our documents are sent virus free.  However, if you use Norton Anti-
virus software, a warning may appear when attempting to open the document.  Please
 disregard this warning.

Your cooperation in helping us affect this process by replying as requested is greatly
 appreciated.  If you should have any questions about the attached document(s), please direct
 your questions to:

                                                            Cory Dilmore or El Kromhout

                                                            FDEP-Solid Waste Section

                                                            2600 Blair Stone Road/MS 4565

                                                            Tallahassee, FL 32399

 

                                                            Cory.Dilmore@dep.state.fl.us

                                                            Elizabeth.Kromhout@dep.state.fl.us

                                                            850-245-8712    Fax 850-245-8811
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